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ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

2019 August 07 Response  
 

From: Dennis Marr [mailto:planning@crescentheightsyyc.ca]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 07, 2019 7:06 PM 
To: Stengel, Courtney G. <Courtney.Stengel@calgary.ca> 
Subject: [EXT] LOC2018-0223;1109 Edmonton Tr NE; land use amendment 
 
Hello Courtney, 
Thank you for inviting the Crescent Heights Planning Committee to comment on this DP. 
 
We approve of this change in land use designation. 
 
Should you have questions on this comment please contact me by phone at 403-807-7257 or 
email. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dennis Marr, Director, Planning, Crescent Heights CA 

 
 

 


